
ECTOR COUNTY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Purchasing Department 

Odessa, Texas 

September 2010 

 

 

 

The Purchasing Department is requesting that the Ector County Independent School District 

Board of Trustees deny any and all proposals received for the following requests for 

proposal/bid: 

 

 School Improvement Bid #10-05 Permian High School Den Renovations 

 

 Request for Proposal #10-11 Maintenance Supplies Catalog  

 

 Bid #10-27 Glass 

 

Thank you, 

 

Rebecca Mull 

Director of Purchasing 

 

 


